

Grazebrook Primary School Lordship Road, London N16 OQP Telephone: 0208 802 4051

GBoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk Executive Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Thomas Headteacher: Ms Jess Hutchison

Thursday 9th March 2017

Dear Year 2 Grazebrook Families,



DT Days at Grazebrook – We have lots of fun planned and would really love your support!

We are delighted to let you know that on Thursday 16th and Friday 17th March 2017 the children will be wowing us all with their Design and Technology talents during our DT Days.

These two days are when we get a chance to work solidly on our DT task to design, make and evaluate our product. The children are very excited about this and the teachers would dearly love your support. If you can offer any support whether it is for an hour or two we would greatly appreciate it.

The classes will be working on the following projects:

Nursery	Spider Webs		
Reception	Healthy Minibeast Snacks		
Year 1	Smoothies		
Year 2	Pizzas		
Year 3	Fruit Kebabs		
Year 4	Earthquake Proof Buildings		
Year 5	Bread		

Year 6 will be taking part in a longer DT project in the Summer Term.

If you are able to come along and help on the morning of Friday 17th March please complete the slip below and return it to your child's classteacher as soon as possible. Please could you also ensure that you have completed our Volunteer Agreement a couple of days prior to the event (these are available from the school office).

Unfortunately we are unable to have any younger siblings in class during the DT sessions.

Thank you again	for all your	support.
-----------------	--------------	----------

